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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 82ND LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 29, 2011

TO: Honorable Wayne Smith, Chair, House Committee on Environmental Regulation 

FROM: John S O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1250 by Lucio (Relating to the applicability of certain restrictions on the location and 
operation of concrete crushing facilities.), Committee Report 2nd House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would remove the 440 yard distance restriction for a concrete crushing facility located: within 25 
miles of an international border; within a county contiguous with the Gulf of Mexico; in a municipality with a 
population of not less than 6,100 but not more than 20,000; and within one mile of a United States highway.  

Passage of the bill is not expected to have a fiscal impact on the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 
or the Department of Transportation. 

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 582 Commission on Environmental Quality, 601 Department of Transportation
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